
6JSC/ALA Rep/2/LC response 
November 17, 2010 

 

To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Barbara Tillett, LC Representative 

Subject: Missing instruction in RDA 6.30.1.4 
 

We thank John Attig for moving this correction along and agree it should be done as soon 
as possible. 


